
 
 
 

Growth Mindset – Learners of the Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th December 2023 

Congratulations to all of our Learner of the Term Award Winners! 
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Mia Hammett 

Lily Capner 

Rosanna Cordery 

Noah Suci Daka 

Klay Moule 

Harriet Fellowes 

Leila Harley 

 

Peyton Galliford 

Amelia Mclean 

Isla Smith 

Luke Stanton 

Joshua Ward 

Henry Carpenter 

Inaya Aslam 

Alina Anopriieva 

Final Christmas Message  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a wonderful, final few weeks of festivities and performances at Sticklepath it has been. We 
really want to thank all the various teams, including our excellent PTFA, for the immense efforts 
and commitment in making the Christmas period one to remember for all our children. It really is 
a team approach at Sticklepath that creates the Christmas Fayre, Nativities and Carol Concerts, to 
name just a few of the many highlights this term.  
 
We hope everyone has the chance to rest at some point over the busy period and hold their loved 
ones close. Our message in our Christmas Assemblies have been about the true gift at Christmas 
being those around us and the opportunity at this time of year to spend quality time with 
extended families and friends. We pray for those in the world that are not so fortunate because of 
the various conflicts that are currently taking place and hope that 2024 brings more peaceful 
times.  
 
Please also find a link below to the Tarka Learning Partnership’s December newsletter. 
 
We wish everyone a joyful Christmas and happy New Year. See you all back on January 2nd.  
 
Ms Warner and Mr Blunt.  
 

https://tarkatrust.org.uk/about/trust-newsletters/ 

https://tarkatrust.org.uk/about/trust-newsletters/


 
 
 

This Week in Forest School… 

Reception Nativity 

Christmas in the Community 

Girls’ Football 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our RE learning this term, Year 3 /4 have been focusing on how 

the Christmas story can teach us about charity and humility. As 

part of our learning, we looked at how the Wise men, shepherds 

and the Innkeeper all gave charity to Joseph and Mary, from 

Frankincense, Myrrh and Gold, a place to stay as well as their love 

and time. We then thought about how Christmas time can be a 

lonely time for others so therefore we decided to write Christmas 

cards to give to the residents of a care home by giving our time and 

care to others. The children were so pleased when they saw the 

pictures of the residents receiving the cards. It was lovely to see 

the joy and excitement from all involved and definitely reminded 

the children of the real message of Christmas. 

We are so proud of our Reception 

children for putting on some 

fantastic performances of their 

Nativity. They sang with 

confidence and smiles and told 

the true story of Christmas. Well 

done reception! 

This week we have been enjoying using the skills we have been 
working on all term, from making outdoor Xmas tree decorations, 
decorating deciduous trees by adding colourful wool to chalking a 

trail around the school track. 
We have shared the story of ' Babushka 'retold by Sandra Ann Horn. 

Thank you to all the classes we have had this term, and a Merry 
Christmas from 

Mandy and Mrs K. 
 

Congratulations to the girl’s football team who finished runners up in the 
Barnstaple qualifiers today. They won all their group matches and beat 
Newport in the quarter finals. The semi-final was a much closer affair 
winning against Shirwell in the most dramatic of penalty shoot outs. Big 
shout out to Sienna in goal for keeping her cool. Unfortunately, we lost 1-0 
in the final against Pilton but we have secured our place in the North 
Devon finals at Kingsley School in February. 
The girls were magnificent losing only one match. We are very proud of 
their sportsmanship, teamwork and effort throughout! 
 



 
 
 

Spring Term Timetable 

After School Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Forest School  
BPH 

AJA 

AWE 

CDI 

LLO 

SAB 

EFI 

BCL 

PE 

EFI 

CDI 

AWE 

BPH 

SAB 

DSM 

EFI 

CDI 

AJA 

SAB 

DMO 

TRG 

LLO 

AJA 

BCL 

LWA 

MPA 

TRG 

LLO 

BCL 

DMO 

RSO 

DSM 

AWE 

BPH 

RSO 

Day Club Dates 

Monday Year 4, 5, 6 Girls Football 
Year 5/6 – 08/01, 22/01, 05/02 

Year 4 – 15/01, 29/01 

Tuesday Year 4 Handball 
AJA – 09/01, 16/01 

BPH – 23/01, 30/01 

Wednesday Year 5/6 Hockey 10/01, 17/01, 24/01, 07/02 

Thursday Year 3 Golf 
AWE – 11/1, 18/1 

CDI – 25/1, 1/2 

Friday 
Year 5/6 Netball 

(SELECTED PLAYERS ONLY) 
12/01, 19/01, 26/01 



 
 
 

Drama Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastics  

We will shortly be sending out a rehearsal schedule for Spring Term. 

Please note the first two sessions in January will be auditions for our summer production and children 

should only attend the one session in which auditions for their chosen character are being held: 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Menu from Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Tuesday 

SM1: Homemade tomato pasta with homemade bread 

Pudding: Homemade golden flapjack 

 Wednesday 

SM1: Fresh ham served with croquette potatoes, mixed vegetables and mixed salad 

Vegetarian: Homemade homity pie served with croquette potatoes, mixed vegetables 

and mixed salad 

Pudding: Homemade apple crumble and custard 

Thursday  

SM1: Chicago town stuffed crust margherita pizza with herby-diced potatoes and peas 

or sweetcorn 

Pudding: Raspberry ripple ice cream roll 

 
Friday 

SM1: Breaded small fry alongside golden fries and mushy peas 

Vegetarian: Spicy bean burger alongside golden fries and mushy peas 

Pudding: Homemade chocolate drop cookies 

Monday  

  

Payments for dinners (£2.40) are to be made online at ‘www.mychildatschool.com’ or via 

MCAS app.  

Jacket Potato with beans is available most days.  

Fresh salad available every day.  

Fresh fruit platter and yoghurt available every day as an alternative to pudding.  

Some of our food may contain allergens (which are closely monitored). If you have any 

concerns please speak to a member of staff.  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Birthdays  

Happy Birthday from everyone at Sticklepath! 

Elliot O 

Erin M-B 

Frank H 

Harry W 

 

Hollie H 

James-Dean K 

Reggie W 

Rosanna C 

Ruby S 

 

Bella R-R 

Evie W-E 

Joel S 

Luca M 

Magic G 

 

Archie M 

Ashton H 

Bluebelle T 

Charlie J 

Clement B 

 

Admissions  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Community News 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


